
The 3rd Workshop of Writing Scientific Research
Articles in Natural Sciences

Again, the Department of Biology organize the 3rd Workshop in Writing Scientific
Research Articles in Natural Sciences for International Journals (26/8). The speaker of
workshop is Dr Margaret Cargill from Adelaide University. Dr. Margaret Cargill and Dr.
Patrick O'Connor are Authors of the famous "Writing Scientific Research Article" book
published by Wiley-Blackwell. This year workshop take place at new home of the
department and participated by the department graduate student. Dr Triadiati and Dr
Nampiah also took a part in the workshop as trainer.

One of the participant, Masrukhin, said that He think the workshop is great and learned so
much about scientific articles he didn't know previously. Moreover, It was a good chance
for the student to improve writing skill. Other participant, Oktan, said that the workshop
was useful and he got new information about writing a good scientific paper from her.

One of the participant, Masrukhin, said that He think the workshop is great and learned so
much about scientific articles he didn't know previously. Moreover, It was a good chance
for the student to improve writing skill.

Oktan said that the workshop was useful and he got new information about writing a good
scientific paper from her.


